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From: Patricia Powell   
Sent: November 26, 2019 6:09 AM 
To: Collins, Chad <Chad.Collins@hamilton.ca>; Davenport, Alicia 
<Alicia.Davenport@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: Support the Aviary 
 
Please support the ongoing operation of this valuable Hamilton resource. It is one of 
very few bird sanctuaries in this country and the fact that it has been in operation for so 
long makes it a unique asset that should be preserved and promoted as a public 
educational destination. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to voice my support. 
 
Patricia Powell 

 
 




